


grants. It was agreed that Chris Hepburn, Teresa Hammond, and Mary Joe Hughes would form
the subcommittee. There was some discussion about the amount of time that should ordinarily
pass between the receipt of grants by a single recipient. Among the issues were whether grants
could be awarded in consecutive years for related projects, unrelated projects, or for
extraordinary circumstances.

Respectfully submitted,
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